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Kelly;
 
I think these are the measurement that you were looking for.   Our lot might have a 2% drop from
the wide end to the narrow end or from the North to the south and is flat from White Fir to Fern. 
We have had no drainage issues or pooling in the 7 plus years owning the property.
 
 
 
Dave Brown
509-945-8495  C
509-457-9919  P
509-452-8933  F
 

                 D.R. Brown Trucking Inc.
 

Proud to be 100% ELD since  2013
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